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Crozet Volunteer Fire Deparfment, Inc.

P. O. Box 696 (434) 823-4758
Crozet, VA 22932 FAX (434) 823-4759
Summer 2017

Crozet Community and Beyond —

On Wednesday, September 20, 2017, the Crozet Volunteer Fire Department will be hosting the first ever
Crozet Volunteer Fire Department Golf Classic at the Old Trail Golf Club in Crozet, Virginia. The first of
what we hope to be many golf tournaments lead by the volunteers serving Western Albemarle County is sure
to be a success. To ensure the tournament goes off without missing a stroke, it is vital that we have the support
of those we strive to protect day in and day out.

This year, the Department is aiming to raise enough money to purchase a Polaris Ranger 900XP. This vehicle
will ensure that the fire department has access to those hard-to-reach emergencies. Ultimately, the vision is
that this new all-terrain-vehicle will serve as an all-purpose vehicle and be used in a multitude of scenarios
and environments. Additionally, the department needs your help in securing funding for training and
equipment to further ensure our volunteers are best equipped to serve you.

We are contacting your business in hopes that you would consider assuming a sponsorship role in this year’s
event. Please find the attached Sponsorship Opportunities page that highlights each available sponsorship
level. If you are unable to sponsor at our Title, Platinum, Gold, or Silver sponsorship levels, we ask that you
please consider one of the Hospitality Opportunities listed. As always, a donation in any amount is helpful
and appreciated. Please note that all donations to the Crozet Volunteer Fire Department are fully tax-
deductible!

The Crozet Volunteer Fire Department has been 100% volunteer since 1910 — that is over 105 years! While
Albemarle County does provide some financial support, it does not cover the overall cost of our operation.
In order to provide the level of service the community has come to expect and depend on, support from the
community is critical. The Department responded to 1,235 emergencies in 2016. We could not have done
that without the help of our community and businesses like yours.

Thank you for your consideration in supporting our event and helping to keep our community safe.

If you have any questions about the event, please feel free consult our website, http://crozetfire.org/, email
us at cvfdgolftournament@gmail.com, or reach out to one of our many volunteers in the area.

Respectfully yours,

Michael Boyle, Chief
Crozet Volunteer Fire Department

“All-Volunteer Organization for 100 Years”
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